
 
Where did 2014 go? I can hardly believe we are in the 
beginning of a new year, but looking back we have so much 
to celebrate. This was a monumental year for Women in 
Philanthropy and the Women’s Leadership Council. 
 
We had our largest ever Women in Philanthropy Helping 
Hands Auction at the very beginning of 2014 and raised 
$30,000 which was dispersed in our community for diapers 
and winter coats. What an amazing feeling knowing that we 
were able to serve over 1,800 individual needs with 
our donations. 
 
In late April, the Women in Philanthropy kicked off the annual 
Book Drive, and we crossed another milestone with record-
breaking donations over $7,000! Those books were distributed 
throughout the year during our Day of Action, Day of Caring 
and Season of Service reading events, encouraging the youth 
of our community to KEEP READING! 
 
We held a Women’s Leadership Council recognition dinner 
and listened to McPhee Elementary School’s Principal, Elaine 
Simpson, talk passionately about the kids within her school. It 
is with Elaine’s leadership and help from other community 
leaders that the Women’s Leadership and Emerging Leaders 

Councils’ launched the ENGAGE.EMPOWER.GRADUATE. initiative 
at McPhee Elementary. There were two lunch and learn 
sessions held at the school to learn all about the initiative, and 
we will continue to educate and share this mission. We are 
already seeing results from this effort and cannot wait to 
continue watching it grow!    (Continued on the back) 
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Mission Statement—To inspire, educate and engage women in 
philanthropy, community service, advocacy and mentoring in order 
to positively impact the lives of people in our community. 

 

ENGAGE. EMPOWER. GRADUATE. 
 

This past July, McPhee Elementary School held 
their first Jump Start to Kindergarten program. 
This is a key program in our 

ENGAGE.EMPOWER.GRADUATE. initiative and 

aims to emotionally prepare pre-K students for 
kindergarten. Here are some exciting results: 
 

 35 students participated in Jump Start during 
the summer of 2014 and started kindergarten 
at McPhee. 

 21 of those students were full participants 
of Jump State (8 or more days out of 10 
possible days). 

 26 students started kindergarten at 
McPhee and were not participants in 
Jump Start. 

 17 out of 21 (80%) of full participant Jump 
Start students had met or exceeded end of 
first quarter writing goals, compared to 35% of 
their non-participant peers. 

 12 out of 21 (57%) of full participant Jump 
Start students had met or exceeds end of first 
quarter letter naming goals, compared to 23% 
of their non-participant peers. 

 15 out of 21 (72%) of  full participant Jump 
Start students had met or exceeded end of 
first quarter math goals, compared to 34% of 
their non-participant peers. 

 
Your dollars are helping to fund vital programs like 
Jump Start to Kindergarten. Thank you! 

Please contact Lona Thompson at 
lthompson@unitedwaylincoln.org or 
402.441.7213 for more information. 



Like us on Facebook and visit our website for more information, event updates and photos. 
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bin 105 networking 

Holiday reading at McPhee Elementary School 

We are a very busy group of women! Not only do we have auctions, book drives, reading events, volunteer 
opportunities, lunch and learns and recognition dinners, we also held a few fantastic networking events as well. 
We visited Rachel’s Boutique, Oliverdé and bin 105 this year, and while we were at it, raised funds for our books 
as well as the 2015 Women in Philanthropy Helping Hands Auction. 
 
Which brings us to January 2015 and what an incredible year we have ahead of us. I look forward to it being the 
best year yet - let’s go make a difference! 
 
Stephanie Frana, Windstream  
Women in Philanthropy Chair  


